
Message from the Presidents 

And just like that Summer is gone!  But it was a memorable one. For the 

Class of 2023 Plebe Summer is a wrap, and Plebe Parent Weekend, with all 

the tears and smiles that comes with it, is a part of all of our memo-

ries.  Now the realities of the academic year are setting in.  

 

For the Firstie’s, wrapping up a “cruise” in their perspective community of 

choice has either solidified their decision for service selection, or has them 

thinking twice on what they want to do upon graduation.  The 2nd Class 

got a taste of their future with a sampling of each of the communities 

through the PROTRAMID experience. For us, it was great to have Sami 

do her training in San Diego and getting to see her each of those weekends 

and hear the stories from the week’s training.  And finally the Youngsters, 

free of their Plebe title, hit the fleet to experience what life is like as an en-

listed person. Great training all around and great experiences that will last a 

lifetime as part of the “Not College” experience.  

 

But while they were out having a great time, so were we!  Another big 

thanks to all that helped with the Summer Beach Picnic, we had a great 

time and hope all of you did too! As we move into the Fall, we look for-

ward to Navy Football and the world famous APCSC Chili Cook Off in 

October! 

 

We hope you and your Mids all had a great summer and we look forward 

to sharing the stories and the experiences they have all earned.   

 

Go Navy, Beat Army! 

 

Toby and Julie  

Toby and Julie Nassif 

2019—2020 APCSC Presidents 
MIDN Samantha Nassif, 2021 
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July, 2019 Issue 

We Need Your Pictures!!!! 

2 for 7 signings, first day of  school, athletics, around the Yard, 2nd class Parents Weekend 

Send to: Diane and Kenny Pawlek— reyespawlek@gmail.com 

Submissions must be received by the 20th of each month for inclusion in the next issue 



Submit pictures with captions to: 

Diane and Kenny Pawlek— reyespawlek@gmail.com 

Submissions must be received by the 20th of each month for inclusion in the next issue 

Summer Picnic 



Submit pictures with captions to: 

Diane and Kenny Pawlek— reyespawlek@gmail.com 

Submissions must be received by the 20th of each month for inclusion in the next issue 

Plebe 

Parent 

Weekend 

2019 

MIDN Joshua Miller MIDN Gavin McJones and family MIDN Larry Frazier and family 

MIDN Maya Weiss and family 

MIDN Gavin McJones ‘23  and  

MIDN Jessica McJones ‘20 



Submit pictures with captions to: 

Diane and Kenny Pawlek— reyespawlek@gmail.com 

Submissions must be received by the 20th of each month for inclusion in the next issue 

MIDN Daniel Diaz ‘22 

His 3rd block Summer Cruise was in Norfolk, 

Virginia aboard the USS San Jacinto. He spent the 4 

week training docked.  He said that one of the really 

cool things he got to do on the ship was “go aloft” 

where he was able to climb the main mast with guys 

in his division to do some cleaning on their gear all 

the way at the top! Although it didn’t go out to sea, he 

learned a lot, explored the base, worked out and had 

much needed liberty on the weekends at Virginia 

Beach.  

      MIDN Samantha Nassif ‘21 

Protramid 

Mid Adventures 

MIDN Sophia Pawlek ‘22 

Her 3rd block was on 

DDG-104, USS Sterett out 

of San Diego. She 

shadowed a quartermaster 

(QM-2), learning how they 

qualified and prepared the 

ship for sea. She 

participated in an underway 

replenishment exercise. 



2019 Navy Football Schedule 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For those not aware, Navy will be playing Notre Dame in Dublin, Ireland on 29 August 2020. The Brigade has been given information 

on what it will cost them and payment plan information, should they choose to go. The portion of what each midshipman will pay is 

of course a fraction of what it actually costs. The balance of the expense will be subsidized. USNA is currently working on this piece. 

Midshipmen will fly, more than likely, on a charter plane together and will share rooms in designated hotels. We are asking you to 

share this with the parents in your area as we’d imagine many midshipmen will call them following the brief.  

 

For parents who also want to travel to Dublin, Ireland in 2020, travel packages are selling. Information on this may be found 

at www.usna.com/ireland  Currently, this is the only way to secure a game ticket, through the travel package. Individual game tick-

ets will go on sale early 2020 and will sell out very quickly. For any parents with questions on these travel packages, they may con-

tact me, or our tour operator, Anthony Travel directly. 

 

Go Navy! 

Noreen Frenaye 

Director, Alumni Travel and 

Associate Director, Alumni Relations 

USNA Alumni Association 

410-295-4016 

Where in the world will you travel with us? www.usna.com/travel 



2019—2020 APCSC Calendar 

DATE DAY/TIME EVENT LOCATION 

Sept 11-12, 2019 
Wednesday, PM 

Thursday, All day Parent Club Officer Conference USNA, Annapolis 

Sept 13-15, 2019 
Friday – Sunday 
See USNA Site 2nd Class Parents’ Weekend USNA, Annapolis 

September – October - November 2019 
Shoremates Meetings 

Football Viewing Parties 
Local Areas 

October 5, 2019 Saturday, TBA 
Navy beats Air Force Football Game 

with Air Force Parents Club 
TBA 

 October 26, 2019 
Saturday, 

TBA Fall Meeting Chili Cook-off Stu and Shirley Lee 

December 14, 2019 
Saturday, 

TBA 
Navy beats Army Football Game 
with OC West Point Parents Club 

TBA 

December 28, 2019 Saturday, 6 pm All Academies Ball 
DoubleTree Suites, 

Anaheim, CA 

January - February 2020 
Shoremates Meetings –Dark Ages 

Packing Parties 
Local Areas 

First Quarter 2020 TBA Firstie Parent Luncheon TBA 

January 26, 2020 
Sunday 
12-3 pm Winter Meeting –Alumni Dinner 

Yorba Linda  
Country Club 

March 9-13, 2020 USNA Spring Break 

March 29, 2020 
Sunday,  
12-3 pm 

Spring Meeting - Firstie Parent Sa-
lute & Elections 

Knott’s Berry Farm Hotel, 
Buena Park 

April 18, 2020 
Saturday 

TBA Board Changeover Meeting TBA 


